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Communication with Division Membership 

 
Given the proliferation of electronic communications, the organization does not reimburse the 

cost of printing and mailing division newsletters. Directors are encouraged to communicate with 

the members through the use of e-mail, Division web pages, etc.  The “ODV” section of the 

ARRL website provides an easy way for a Director to send an e-mail to every member in the 

division who has opted to receive them. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


